

January 21, 2020

Saint Francis Xavier School 2 Xavier Circle Birmingham, AL 35213 (205) 285-9326 www.sfxcatholic.com

Dear Friend of St. Francis Xavier School,

I am writing to request your support for the 2019-2020 Saint Francis Xavier School Saint-a-thon Fun Run, a very special community event to support our school. Our school provides an outstanding classical Catholic education to families all over the Birmingham area. We are raising funds to keep our education affordable, aquire excellent literature and materials for student learning, and fund programs in the Fine Arts. The Saint-a-thon will be held on Thursday, March 19th at Saint Xavier Francis School.

Corporate and family sponsors are key in making this event a success. We have a vibrant school and Church community with over 2,200 families, great reach online, and exposure on Montclair road. This makes it a wonderful opportunity to promote your business to our school and parish while supporting our students' education. Family sponsorships are also a great way for those who who do not own a business to be able to support. We have five levels of sponsorships for you to chose from. The details of each level is outlined in the following pages, along with a sponsorship commitment form.

If you are able to support our event by being a sponsor, please complete the enclosed Sponsorship Form and return it via mail, email, or fax. Please contact Courtney Pate (phone: 850-291-5875 or email cob224@aol.com) if you need any assistance. St. Francis Xavier School is a 501(c) (3) nonprofit organization and your contribution is tax deductible. Please make a copy of the form as a receipt for your records.

On behalf of the kids, thank you very much for your consideration of our request.

Sincerely,

Nathan Wright, III

Principal

Federal Tax ID #63-0581368

thanwight

School Tax Exempt #37-10116